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Your SIDA badge will be used for parking access at SJU. If you still do not have an SJU SIDA badge, a
temporary parking card will be provided by your SJU Inflight leadership team. 

Flight Attendants should ensure they have an appointment to receive their SIDA badge first, then schedule
a parking appointment. 

Important: All SJU employees must only park on the 5th or 6th floor. Further information will be provided in
your SJU parking training during your appointment.

Important: During periods of peak travel, SJU employee parking may get full at 5th floor, Flight Attendants
can continue to the 6th floor where there will be additional parking spots. It is highly recommended to allow
approximately 30 minutes from the parking lot to the crew room.

The Company will not be responsible for paying any expenses after ninety (90) days from the date of any
transaction. 

Reminder: If a Flight Attendant transfers  bases and they have been on a parking pass stipend list in
that base, it is their responsibility to notify their new base leadership of their preference regarding obtaining
a parking pass in the new base or continuing the parking pass stipend in the new base.
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